
AGNEL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND 

DESIGN, ASSAGA0, BARDEZ, GOA 

AITD/ADM-CIR/16/2023/08 

All Students are hereby informed that our college will remain closed on 

2023 (Monday), on account of May Day. 

Dr. J.William 

Ofg. Principal 

CC To: 

CIRCULAR 

1. Student's Notice board 
2. Website 

3. File No: AITD/Adm-CIR/16/2023 

28.04.2023 

01 May 
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